

## National Association of Drug Diversion Investigators, Inc. 1810 York Road #435 • Lutherville, Maryland 21093 Phone: 410.321.4600 • www.naddi.ora

August 7, 2015

Kimberley K. Jacobs, Chief of Police City of Columbus, Division of Police 120 Marconi Boulevard P. O. Box 15009 Columbus, OH 43215-0009

Dear Chief Jacobs:

The National Association of Drug Diversion Investigators (NADDI) is pleased to announce that your agency has been awarded a \$5,000 Law Enforcement (LE) Grant for your outstanding work in the area of prescription drug abuse and diversion. The 2015 LE grant is made possible through funding provided by Purdue Pharma LP. The check has been mailed to the funding source listed in your application letter.

Pursuant to the grant process, your agency must use these funds to provide any services that increase the enforcement and/or education of the prescription drug abuse and diversion problem in your jurisdiction.

Please remember by accepting this award, you agree to submit within 120 days a statement of how these funds were spent, or a plan as to how the money will be used and in what timeframe.

Ellony

Sincerely,

Lisa McElhaney

President